

11/19/2024 Jordan WW TAG #2

NOTES

Attendees

DWR

- Mike Templeton
- Ellie Rauh
- Rich Gannon
- Nora Deamer
- Ryan Sparks
- Lanny Le, NPDES

Greensboro

- Alicia Goots,
- Martie Groome,
- Elijah Williams
- Kristine Williams

Durham - Reggie Hicks

Mebane - John Dodson

Apex

- Jonathan Jacobs, Ass't WR Director
- Lori Avent, WR Specialist

DOT

- Brian Lipscomb,
- Andy McDaniel

CPRC - Patty Barry, JLOW Coordinator

Late Arrivals

- Fenton Brown, Jr
- Josh Johnson

PFAS Implications and WW Investment in NPS Practices

- Andy – understand there are rules, and yet we're looking for alternative approaches.
- No other comments.

Improved Control of N, P at Facilities

Presented initial N, P concentrations needed at 2024 *permitted* flows to meet new lake goals:

- Haw: 3.85 mg/l TN, 0.19 mg/l TP to meet 20% N, 40% P goals
- New Hope: 1.4 mg/l TN, 0.07 mg/l TP to meet 50% N, 50% P
- Elijah – did you make sure to use the Greensboro permitted allocations that include the 2 schools and the N Buffalo?
- Mike – We need to check all the numbers.
- Elijah – the [P] target is a big reduction; 2/3 decrease for a 40% P goal – does not understand how got these numbers. Also, how are reductions being distributed to the other sectors?

- Rich – the PS are not making the only reductions, although there are challenges with getting these reductions across all sources
- Andy – would like to see a Purpose and Scope rule – when will that come out? Rich – perhaps sooner than later, but anticipate will not be the prescriptive structure of the current P&S rule. Andy – yes, think will be good to get that in front of people.
- Elijah – would be good to look at 30/30 AND 20/40 options. If have to get .18 P, will have to look at other technologies.
- Others? Plans for changes, reactions? No comments.
- Elijah – Engineer in the room - off the cuff, would need to do post-anoxic basins, add C feed, sidestream solids treatment maybe? Will get them on board to evaluate options.
- Ellie – got input from Neuse that mutual support, communication has helped. Is there interest in an informal collaboration group? If so, COG could help with that, consider seeking 205j funds.
 - Elijah – would like to have Ellie out to next coordination meeting.
 - Alicia – HRCA meets 2x/yr, next full meeting Feb. and meet more often informally. Are very in tune with what everyone else is doing in basin.
- Mike – in this case, unlike original one, we didn't initiate process, General Assembly did, and now we're basing strategy on Collaboratory's work.

TAG#3 meeting may be in April 2025.